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VPD Report Number:  20-072031      Date/Time Occurred: 08/23/2020 at 2341 hours 

Type of Incident: Shots Fired  

 

Location: 2700 Blk of South Burke, Visalia, Ca 

  

 

Name of Business (if applicable): 

 

 

 

 

 

Suspect:  Age: Arrested: 

1. Unknown                  

2.       

 

 

 

 

              

 

   

 

 

 

  

Details: On August 23, 2020, at approximately 2341 hours, the Visalia Police Department responded to a report of shots 

fired in the 2700 block of south Burke.  Upon arrival, officers contacted a witness who observed a newer model white 

SUV traveling southbound Burke fire two shots in an unknown direction and fled the scene.  Officers recovered two 

spent shell casings on the roadway; no damage to residence was located.  The investigation into this incident is ongoing. 

Anyone with information is encouraged to contact the Visalia Police Department. Those wishing to remain anonymous 

can call the tip line at (559) 713-4738. 

 

 

 

 

  

    Arresting / Investigating Officer: Patrol Supervisor:  Sgt. Clay Moffett  
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